
 
FROM AZBUKA SCHOOL 
To 
ALL RECEPTION AND SCHOOL (YEAR 1,2,3,4) CHILDREN 
 
БЕСПЛАТНАЯ ПРИВИВКА ОТ ГРИППА В АЗБУКЕ – 9 ДЕКАБРЯ  2.45.  ДЛЯ 
ВСЕХ ЖЕЛАЮЩИХ (ТОЛЬКО ДЛЯ ДЕТЕЙ ПОДГОТОВИТЕЛЬНОГО, 1.2.3.4 
КЛАССОВ) 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that AZBUKA has managed to agree with the NHS to run  a Nasal Flu 
Vaccine Session on school premises (school hall).  
 

On the 9th December 2019 -  2.45 
 
This is the only date and time slot available.  
Please read the information documents attached and send the consent form back to us by the 9th 
November latest. 
Nasal Flu Vaccine is recommended, but not compulsory.  
 
==================================================================================
==================== 

 
We are writing to inform you about the School Nasal Flu Programme which is 
available at no cost, for school years from Reception, 1, 2, 3, 4 ,5 and 6. 
 

The Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation has recommended that the 
routine seasonal flu programme should be given to children to lower the impact of 
influenza on children and lower influenza transmission to other children and 
adults.  This will also have an impact on reducing sickness levels in schools and 
therefore be beneficial to both pupils and staff. 
 
The childhood flu programme will be offered to children in school as follows: 
 

      Reception 4-5 year olds with a date of birth 01/09/14 – 31/08/15 

      Year 1 5-6 year olds with a date of birth between 01/09/13 – 31/08/14 

      Year 2 6-7 year olds with a date of birth between 01/09/12 – 31/08/13 

      Year 3 7-8 year olds with a date of birth between 01/09/11 31/08/12 

      Year 4 8-9 year olds with a date of birth between 01/09/10– 31/08/11 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Maria Gavrilova 
AZBUKA 
 


